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The following images are examples where the v formation of the rear parapet has been kept as well 

as a few where the original have been altered. We are proposing to maintain this feature.  The 

examples are all viewed from public highways whilst our proposal is not seen from the street. Most 

of these are in conservation areas and in fact one of which was instigated by the council. The 

purpose is of the edited set is to show that it is a rather common practice in London to allow for 

this addition and there is no harm caused to the atmosphere or street scene if done with care and 

attention and in fact it can add to the variety of the rear facades which the Georgians themselves 

anticipated and allowed for. 

    




